
Farm Camp for Ukrainian Second Generation

Mykhailo Ilin - July 23-28, 2019 

A special summer camp was held at New Hope Farm in Ukraine for 22 second-generation children. 

The goal of the camp, which took place from July 23 to 28, was to educate children about God through 

nature. The children learned to keep a schedule and some of the skills of farm work, such as cutting 

trees and gathering the harvest, as well as other chores. At the same time, the children had lots of fun 

together through sports and team games.  

This was the second time that this farm camp took place, but this time the children did everything 

themselves—cooking, cleaning, washing dishes—with minimal help from their mothers.  


